
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE
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EX.178/05
RE-ORGANISATION OF THE MANAGEMENT STRUCTURE



OF CARLISLE CITY COUNCIL – STAGE ONE 



(SECOND REPORT)
(In accordance with Rule 15(i) of the Overview and Scrutiny Procedure Rules, the Mayor agreed that the call-in procedures should not be applied to this decision.)

Portfolio
Cross Cutting

Subject Matter

The Town Clerk and Chief Executive submitted Report CE.21/05 setting out - 

(a) a proposed Management Structure which changes from the current 12 Business Units and 2 Executive Directors to 4 Corporate Directors, a Deputy Chief Executive and a three year fixed term Carlisle Renaissance Team.

(b) the proposed roles and responsibilities for the new senior management team;

(c)  a proposed appointment procedure for Stage 1 to deal with the appointment of staff to the new posts of Deputy Chief Executive and Corporate Directors using the Council's Appointment and Assimilation Protocol.

(d) a proposed framework for Stage 2 of the reorganisation of the management structure.

(e)  other key areas of work which needed to be reviewed included Carlisle Renaissance, Overview and Scrutiny Support and Housing.

The Town Clerk and Chief Executive outlined the outcome of extensive consultation she had undertaken with members of staff, the Executive, CJC, the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee, Business Unit Heads and CMT.

A partner report was also being considered in the private part of the Agenda for this meeting.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive recommends that full Council approve:

1. That the Town Clerk & Chief Executive be authorised to implement the following:

a) The proposals for the new management structure as set out in Report CE.21/05 at Paragraph 2.0 and outlined in Appendix 1.

b) The appointment process for the new senior management posts, which will establish the new Senior Management team.

c) The framework within which Stage 2 of the re-organisation of the management structure will progress.

d) The necessary transitional arrangements to secure continued service delivery.

2. It be noted that, for the purposes of the Council’s constitutional arrangements, the Authority’s Chief Officers will be the Town Clerk and Chief Executive, the Deputy Chief Executive and four Corporate Directors referred to in Report CE.21/05, and that the appointment of these and any other posts consequential on these proposals will be in accordance with the Council’s Officer Employment Procedure Rules and the matching ‘Appointment and Assimilation Protocol’ (Appendix 2).

3. That the Head of Legal and Democratic Services be authorised to make any necessary amendments to the Council’s Constitution to incorporate any changes resulting from acceptance of the proposals.

4. That it be noted that the Leader of the Council will address any revisions which might be required to his Scheme of Delegation to reflect the revised Officer and Managerial arrangements.

Reasons for Decision

To enable the implementation of the reorganisation of the Management Structure - Stage 1.

It was important for the Authority to continue to look at its Structures to ensure the best possible service delivery having regard to the emerging corporate priorities and a changing Government Agenda.







